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For Immediate Release 

Sunday, January 16, 2022 

SENECA PARK ZOO AND LAMBERTON CONSERVATORY IN HIGHLAND PARK 

CLOSED TOMORROW DUE TO PENDING SNOW STORM 

 

(Rochester, New York) With heavy snowfall and high winds predicted overnight, both Seneca 

Park Zoo and the Lamberton Conservatory in Highland Park will be closed tomorrow. Both the 

zoo and the conservatory will reopen Tuesday at 10:00 AM.  
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Meaghan McDermott, Deputy Director of Communications 
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